
SCAM ALERT: THE WORLD BANK IS NOT INVOLVED OR ASSOCIATED WITH THE FAMILY ECONOMIC 

ADVANCEMENT PROGRAMME (FEAP)  

The World Bank’s attention has been drawn to the use of its name as a co-sponsor of a scheme referred 

to as “Family Economic Advancement Programme FEAP”. We have also noticed that the scheme has listed 

our Abuja office address on its website.  

Please note that: 

• The World Bank is not involved with this scheme and has no affiliation or connection in any way to it. 

The World Bank urges the public to verify any information regarding World Bank-assisted programs at the 

following website: http://projects.worldbank.org/. The World Bank will not be held responsible or 

obligated to honor any expectation from false offers. Similarly, the World Bank will also not be held 

responsible for any refunds of fees solicited by fraudsters purporting to act on its behalf.  

Please visit our frequently asked questions (FAQ) page for more information on such related topic 

https://www.worldbank.org/en/about/legal/scams  
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